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Kelloggsville Early Childhood Learning Center  
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April 30, 2025 

Dear Kelloggsville School Community, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are informing you that school will be in session 

tomorrow, Thursday, May 1st, regardless of whether the current Boil Water Advisory is 

lifted by that time. 

Please rest assured that we have taken all necessary precautions to ensure the safety 

and well-being of our students and staff: 

●​ Bottled water will be provided throughout the day for both students and staff.​
 

●​ Bathroom facilities remain fully functional and safe for use.​
 

●​ Lunch service will not be affected; all food preparation will follow appropriate 

safety guidelines. 

We remain committed to maintaining a safe and supportive learning environment and 

appreciate your continued understanding and cooperation during this time. 

Please contact your child's school office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Superintendent, Kelloggsville Public Schools 

 


